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Thursday 24th April 

Dear Year 6 

Well done on everything you’ve achieved this year - you’ve worked hard, stayed focused 

and shown real determination! 

This year’s SATs will run from Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025. We would like 

to offer free breakfast club for Year 6s on these days as getting to school punctually will 

help you to feel relaxed and ready to do your best. 

Here is a timetable in more detail: 

 

I know it’s easy to say but please don’t worry about SATs. They only capture a small part of 

who you are. You all have so many talents, interests and qualities that go far beyond any 

test. These are just a chance to show off what you’ve learned - you’ve already made us 

so proud! 

 

Miss Finch 

 

 


